
Dear friends at JSB Mission Fund, 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

First of all, thank you for your support for my Doctor of Ministry (DMin.) Program at Assemblies of God 

Theological Seminary (AGTS), Springfield Missouri. Your support helped me tremendously in my pursuit 

to go through DMin program. It was such a blessing when I heard from Elder Park that JBS Mission Find 

will give me scholarship grant. It was indeed an answer to our family’s prayers. 

When God led to California Theological Seminary as a Dean of Academic Affairs in June, I also knew that 

God wanted me to pursue DMin. degree. I am so thankful that God led me to AGTS. Last October, I 

started DMin program at AGTS. My first class was titled, “Renewing the Spiritual Leader.” The class 

blessed me so much in many ways. First, it helped me to see the importance of the leadership for any 

ministry. Second, I taught me what it means to lead the church and organizations pentecostally. Lastly, 

God showed me that He will teach me many more things throughout the rest of DMin program. 

God willing, I will finish DMin program by June of 2020. Thank you again for your support and please 

continue to pray that God will show me many new and great things. 

I wish you a blessed Christmas and a prosperous New Year! 

 

In Christ’s Service, 

Rev. Augustine Koh 


